
Welcome back to School! 

 

Monday 29th August 2016 

Welcome to the new school year at Ashgrove Primary School.  If you are returning… welcome back! If you 

are new to our school, we are glad to have you join us, and we know that you are going to enjoy being part of 

this vibrant school community! 

We expect that your children will receive an outstanding education this year. Your participation and 

encouragement is most welcome. Parents must truly be partners in their children’s education. 

This time of year is very important in embedding our important routines and expectations.  This brief note 

is to remind you of some important school routines and arrangements for this week.  

Home time Arrangements                                                                                                                   
All children P2-7 will go home at 12.00pm on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday of this week.  (There are 

separate arrangements for our new P1 pupils). The full school day for P2-7 resumes on Thursday 1st 

September as follows. 

Class 2.00pm 2.50pm 

Primary 2 Every day, Monday-Friday  

Primary 3 Monday & Thursday Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 

Primary 4-7  Every day, Monday-Friday 

School Start Time…                                                                                                                            
All children are welcome to enter the school grounds from 8.40am.  At this time there will be adult 

supervision available in the Playground or Classrooms.  Children must not be left unsupervised in the school 

grounds before this time.  If you need to leave your child to school early please make use of the supervision 

available in the Breakfast Club. 

Breakfast Club                                                                                                       
Breakfast Club is available from 8.00am for £2.00 per child.  We offer healthy breakfast choices- cereal, 

toast, fruit juices etc.  If you need to leave your child to school early we now offer the option to leave 

them to be supervised in the Club (without breakfast) for only £1.50 from 8.00am. 

Ashgrove After School Club, 2.00-3.00pm & 3.00-4.00pm                                                           
Our Ashgrove After School Club will recommence on Thursday 1st September. Prices remain the same as 

per last year at £2.50 per hour.  If you wish to book a slot for your child/children please send all monies in 

each Monday morning. 

School Dinners/Lunches                                                                                                                               
The price of School Meals remains the same as last year at £2.50 per day.  If your child would like a 

School Meal please send all monies in each Monday. 

Keeping you informed…                                                                                                                   
We strive to keep our parents and carers well informed with what is happening in school.  We ask all 

parents to download and read our Weekly Newsletter which is posted on our website.  We also have a 

Facebook page and a Twitter feed- please ‘like’ these to be kept up to date with what is happening in our 

busy school. 


